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Opportunity for public comment 
 

Draft tailored guidelines for the content of a draft Environment Impact Statement, 

Toondah Harbour Development, Queensland. 

(EPBC 2018/8225) 

 

 

Interested members of the public are invited to comment on the draft tailored guidelines for 

the content of a draft Environment Impact Statement for the Toondah Harbour Development, 

Queensland, for the purposes of the Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation 

Act 1999 (the EPBC Act).  

Submissions should be limited to the scope and presentation of the Environment Impact 

Statement to be prepared, rather than the merits of the proposed action.  

There will be a further opportunity for public comment on the Environment Impact Statement 

itself, once this is prepared by the person proposing the action.  

Submissions must be received at the following e-mail or postal addresses, referencing the 

project number EPBC 2018/8225, no later than 11.59 PM on 6 March 2019.  

 

Email: epbc.referrals@environment.gov.au  

 

Post: Referrals Gateway  

Department of the Environment and Energy  

GPO Box 787  

CANBERRA ACT 2601  

 

Should assistance be required to view the above documentation please contact us via the 

email address above.  

Further information on the assessment process under the EPBC Act is available from the 

website of the Department of the Environment and Energy, at  

http://www.environment.gov.au/system/files/resources/d60cdd6a-8122-473a-bbd0-

d483662cef3e/files/assessment-process_1.pdf   
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